
Tuesday 5th December 2023

Dear parents,

Year 5 Carroll class – Swimming lessons

Next half term, your child will have a swimming lesson every Friday afternoon, starting on Friday 12th January for
ten weeks. The children will swim at 2.15pm – 3pm and will return to school at approximately 3.30pm.  

Please find attached a link to a detailed swimming letter which contains more information.

Please can we ask you to clearly label your child’s school uniform and swimming costume with their full name.  

Please log into your Arbor app to give your child consent to attend and that your child will be collected from
school at 3.30pm.

Yours sincerely,

Nuray Bayram

Year 5 Assistant Headteacher
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